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Thank you IPART for reigning in on the cash grab that Wyong Council is trying to impose on its residents. Their notorious 
inefficiency and the dubious character of elected and appointed officials gives the residents of the Wyong Shire a low-level of 
confidence in their ability to use our resources efficiently. Our next battle will be to stand-up to Wyong Council's intention of 
imposing a Special Rate Variation on its residents; we have made clear where we stand when consulted and will not tolerate 
any increase above the rate peg.  

In their draft report IPART has demonstrated that they are able of fulfilling their role of stopping the abusive intentions of this 
Council and defend the cash-strapped residents from being further disadvantaged. Congratulations on maintaining a firm and 
decisive stance against out-of-control bureaucrats and politicians from Wyong Council, standing up for a community that has 
voiced their rejection of any rates and service cost increase. 
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